
Bangor University Guides and Scouts

Club Report (March -Jul"y)

This tenn sa*,a few challenges for BUGS including the final preparations ofthe Ball
and the demolition of our Studsrt Union building.

After the rally in Southarnpton the Ugly BUGS Ball was getting close and things were
really hotting up for the Ball Cornrnittee but this did give thern a good excuse to
organise some interesting socials. including cocktail tasting and dccoration produong
rvith rnarshrnallous and chu:olate fingers! I think i1's agrecd that thcy did a lantastic
job and all that hard uork paid olf uith a good time had by all r'vho attended.

Shortly afier the BUGS AGM ue had another excuse to consume large quantities of
lbod and drink at our handovc rneal, rvhere we thanked the previous cornrnittee for
their hard r.vork and successes and u'ished thern well in their new'roles. The rnirth was

short livcd holvever, as u,e prepared for our Student Union building to be dernolished
and the SU rnol'cd. The greatest task w'as to collc-ct, invcntory, pack and move all of
our cquiprnort ready lor the move in less than a week! Soon everyone was caked in
dust. u'rapped up in parcel tape and up to our eyes in cardbcnrd boxes and it was all
readlr to be shipped oll'on tirne.

We did see the numbers at our meetings dwindle slightly towards the end of the tenn,
but with coursework deadlines and exams that was to be expected. BUGS are now
looking forward to the SSAGO Wales Summer Camp and the next year rtith the
ambitions of increasing their numbers of active members and some adventurous
socials.

Niall Pettitt
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